
 

 

 

          RAC HEALTH CARE COMMITTEE REPORT  

August 28, 2021 

 

 

 

The RAC Health Care Committee did not meet during the month of August.  The next 

meeting is scheduled for September 13 at 10:30 in the Fourth Floor Conference Room. 

Meetings will be held regularly on the second Monday of each month at 10:30.  

 

With the assistance from the webmaster, Ron Sweet, The Health Care Committee posted 

on RACRep.org a series of twelve episodes from the webinar Alzheimer’s: The Science 

of Prevention.  This has enabled the Health Care Committee to share important health 

information to the residents. The information was included in the September 2, Freedom 

Plaza Weekly.   

 

Janet Warren,  Secretary Pro-Tem  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


